
 

 
 
 
Dear Members of the Board of Education, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Geneseo Education Foundation to extend 
our heartfelt appreciation for your unwavering partnership and support 
throughout the years. 
 
During our recent board meeting on November 7, our treasurer, Roger 
Eickman, wanted to share a significant milestone that the Geneseo 
Education Foundation has achieved. We are delighted to share that 
our organization has proudly contributed over $4 million to enhance 
the quality of education and broaden access to educational resources 
for the students of the Geneseo School District. 
 
This momentous achievement was officially announced earlier this 
summer at the annual Chamber Dinner held at Lavender Crest, an 
event that many of you likely attended. We are enthusiastic about the 
prospect of commemorating this remarkable accomplishment with a 
celebratory event in early 2024. 
 
Once again, we want to express our deep gratitude for your 
continuous support, which has played an instrumental role in helping 
us achieve this significant milestone. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Sharon Neumann  
Director of Geneseo Education Foundation (GEF) 
 


